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I strongly oppose HB3362 which would tax all tire sales in Oregon and then basically 

steal that money and put it toward mass transit and environmental projects. The 

majority of Oregonians will get zero benefit from this, especially those of us in rural 

areas. I expect my elected officials to use my tax money wisely for actual 

improvements to the lives and well-being of all Oregonians. There needs to be real 

solutions for fixing our roads and bridges. I consider it criminal to manufacture 

another tax against the people and then use it to fun non-emergency, frivolous 

projects that don't benefit the majority of the people who live in this state. Please 

reject HB3362 and spend time creating solutions for needed road and bridge repairs, 

which will benefit the vast majority of Oregonians. Thank you.  


